



Wednesday 24th October 2018

Dear Parents,

As many of you will have read in the newsletter dated 5th October 2018, the school will be actively promoting the National Anti-Bullying Week, running from Monday 12th November -Friday 16th November 2018. As a school, we firmly believe that by constantly sharing and discussing such initiatives, we find that it can act as a catalyst for encouraging positive relationships and avoiding any elements of bullying behaviour.

The school has democratically selected children from each class to play the role of Anti-Bullying Ambassadors and they have chosen to design an action packed week to promote the incredibly important message of anti-bullying.

The work completed in the classroom will continue to promote the anti-bullying message and we hope that some of this work will be on display during the school's annual Open Evening on Wednesday 14th November, 4.30pm – 6.00pm.

The Ambassadors would like to start the week by encouraging all staff and children to wear odd socks. Children will still be required to wear school uniform but weird and wacky socks will be the order of the day! Therefore, Odd Sock Day is Monday 12th November!

On Tuesday, the children in Years 2 - Year 6 will be involved in an Anti-Bullying interactive theatre company who will be visiting the school. This work will then be followed up with work in class where the children will create their own play scripts and role play scenarios. As the week progresses, we will also be providing the children with an opportunity to make odd sock puppets to act out the children's play script. If your child is in EYFS, Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 we are looking to receive any socks that we could adapt in to sock puppets - the more brightly coloured the better. Please feel free to send in these socks at the earliest opportunity.

The children in Years 1 and 2 will be creating odd sock bunting and the children will be looking at the bullying behaviour of Cinderella's sisters and they will be writing letters on sock- shaped templates, explaining about the impact of the sisters' actions and how to improve it.

We really hope that all of the children enjoy the week and that through the completion of a wide range of focused activities, we will continue to be successful in sharing the anti-bullying message and maintain a bullying free school.

Yours sincerely

Shauna S.

Sophie M.

Millie C.

Eva W.

The Anti-Bullying Ambassador Team













